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M E M O R A N D U M 
 

Date: September 12, 2024 

To: Deadwood City Commission 

From: Justin Lux, Parking & Transportation Director 

Re: Trolley Weekend Manager

 
 

The Deadwood Trolley Department has been down one (1) weekend trolley 

manager since mid-summer due to illness. Another weekend trolley manager 

will soon be taking a lengthy leave of absence as he does every year. This would 

leave us with just one (1) weekend manager. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

 

 
  


